ULA Medical College,

12, Bed fort Hill,

Santa Ana,

United States of America.

Dear friends,

Service to man kind is service to god. This is the first thing we have been taught in this college. We have been taught about love, compassion and most importantly, the value of a human life and about, a single second which can save the life of a person!  What else is more important than all these things? And I am proud to have known, all this knowledge.  As it is the time to part, I would like to take the privilege to express my deep gratitude that I have towards the college.

I thank our beloved Dean, for always looking in to all the necessaries, the professors for their dedicated efforts towards training the students and the non teaching staff for maintain the lab amenities. Lastly friends, I thank you for being a wonderful part of my life.  Now the time has come, for us to put our earnest efforts to save the precious lives of people around us. Good bye.

Warm wishes to one and all.

Yours sincerely,

Charles Stephen.

